
 
 
The Fife Council (A823, Dunfermline – Knockhill, 
Superbikes) (Temporary Prohibition of Waiting) 
Order 2025 
 
   

 www.fife.gov.uk/notices 26/06/25 

 
 

Temporary No Waiting 
at any time 

 
 
 

WHERE ? A823, Dunfermline  
 
(from the junction of the C51 to the junction with the B914 – 
both sides) 
 
 
 

WHEN ? Between 6am and 7pm on Sunday 6th July 2025. 

WHY ? To allow the Knockhill British Superbikes Championship to 
be carried out in safety. 

WHO ? Knockhill Racing Circuit are responsible for this event and 
can be contacted as follows: 

Event Organiser: 01383 723 337 

  

 
 
  



  
 

  
 

 


